We would appeal to you to find means of allowing Border Television to continue in its present
form.

This is a unique program, covering a vast area on both sides of the national border, but it is
relevant to all of us.

This is real PUBLIC SERVICE BROADCASTING.

For many years now we have to put with BBC1,BBC2, ITV & Ch4 only. We have just paid
£139.50 for a TV Licence.

We can accept ITV have financial difficulties.
This where you should ACT.
You should divert a percentage of the licence fee to ITV for the public service content.

When one hears of all the many BBC channels, they are obviously milking the system.
They could not do a Border TV as they do not cross national boundaries.

This is time for Ofcom to do some work for the public and not accept things as the easy way
out.

Yours Sincerely,



